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Toronto Locksmith Urges Homeowners to Check
their Side and Back Door Locks this Holiday
Season

High-Security Locks Should Be Installed on All Exterior Doors to Keep Thieves at Bay

TORONTO, ONTARIO, CANADA, December 7, 2016 /EINPresswire.com/ -- With the holiday season
upon us, Locksmith Care is urging homeowners to check the locks on both their side and their back
doors. This is the time of the year when expensive gifts may be lying around the home and when
more physical cash may be available for thieves.

It's also the time of year when homeowners head out to shop and to attend holiday get-togethers in
the evenings. Many people also plan a trip during this festive time of year to meet up with friends and
family. Leaving the home without proper security measures in place is just asking for trouble -
especially during the holiday season.

A break-in can ruin the festive joy of the season and for that reason it's recommended that
homeowners check the locks on all of their exterior doors to make sure that they provide maximum
security. A simple lock built into a doorknob just isn't enough these days keep criminals out of a home.
"Take a look at the locks on all of your doors and windows to make sure that they are high quality,
security locks that will stop a thief in his tracks," says a Locksmith Toronto representative. "Lower
quality, older lock styles can be picked by thieves or otherwise destroyed to gain entry into the home.”
"High security locks on your front door really don't mean a thing if your back and side doors are
vulnerable. Many thieves aren't brazen enough to enter a home by the front door and choose to
break in using a side or a back door. While having high-quality security locks on your front door is a
good start, you simply can't ignore the locks on the other exterior doors."

This year, it's time to take control over your home's security features. It may be the best president that
you can give yourself and your family during this holiday season.

About Toronto Locksmith Care:

Toronto Locksmith provides a 12-hour guaranteed emergency response service in the GTA and
installs hardware products that are equipped and designed to fit the security requirements of
businesses and residences. The company is dedicated to providing the best security service possible
to homeowners that want to safeguard their investments.

For more information about high-security locks please visit https://www.locksmithcare.com/ or call
416-828-2596.

Dimitar Dimitrov
Locksmith Care
416-828-2596
email us here

This press release can be viewed online at: http://www.einpresswire.com

Disclaimer: If you have any questions regarding information in this press release please contact the
company listed in the press release. Please do not contact EIN Presswire. We will be unable to assist
you with your inquiry. EIN Presswire disclaims any content contained in these releases.

© 1995-2016 IPD Group, Inc. All Right Reserved.


http://www.einpresswire.com
https://www.locksmithcare.com/
https://www.locksmithcare.com/
http://www.einpresswire.com/contact_author/2228722
http://www.einpresswire.com/

